
11/15/21 Leaf Pick-Up Update 

 

Due to mechanical issues with the leaf vacuum, there will be a delay in picking up leaves that are 

currently raked to the curb.  

Until the leaf vacuum is back in service, if possible, please bag your leaves and place them at the curb.  

Thank you for your help with this.  


